
 

 
 

 

 
 

ACTION ALERT! Urge Washington State Governor Inslee to Adopt the Fish 
Consumption Rate Draft Rule! 

 
Please pass this Grassroots Alert to members of your organization, your colleagues, your 
family, and friends who are Washington State RESIDENTS. 

 
Washington State Governor Jay Inslee (D) and the Department of Ecology will soon decide 
on how to proceed with their proposed "fish consumption rate" draft rule. The 180-day 
timeframe given from the original proposal to adopt the proposed rule runs out next 
Tuesday, July 21. 

 
The Governor’s draft rule balances the needs of our environment and our economy in 
Washington State. However, U.S. EPA Region X has said that these newly-proposed, 
tougher standards are not tough enough. They want to force Washington to adopt 
standards so rigid that cannot be achieved with even the best technologies. 

 
We need your help to contact the governor's office urging him to adopt the rule as-is and 
send it to EPA for approval. 
 
Please click HERE to urge Governor Inslee to sign the letter. 

http://www.bipac.net/issue_alert.asp?g=afpa&issue=WA_fish_consumption&parent=AFPA

